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COURTESY

Kiwanis Club of La Jolla presented La Jolla
Community Center executive director
Nancy Walters (right) with a check for
$7,100 at its Jan. 31 meeting. This grant —
part of the proceeds from the Kiwanis’
last La Jolla Half Marathon — is
earmarked for the community center’s
new roof and solar panels project. Also
pictured are La Jolla Community Center
board members Ann Elise Ryder and Glen
Rasmussen.



